May 1, 1985

Barhara W. Kaufman
Seton Hall University
South Orange, New Jersey 07079

Dear Barbara:

Well, its down to the wire but here ate the
materials you requested for your exhibition '"A Time
to Reap." Enclosed, you will find the following:

7 black and white 8x10 glossies

1 photo log of the glossies

7 color slides

1 photo log of the slides

1 paragraph about the Village for your catalog

The photograph of Grandma is especially charming and
may be perfeet for the cover of your catalog. I have
sent 7 of each because I though you would appreciate the
opportunity to choose from a larger number. Please return
all slides and glossies to Bottle Village when finished.

How soon do you need the piece for the exhibit? I
have a "pencil collage” which is framed and has red (now
faded to pink) corduroy backing., It is 17%"(didth) by
21"(length). *The enclosed slide of the Pencil House will
give it some context. If you need anything else, please
call.

It was a pleasure to spend time with you and Tracy in

Louisville.. I finally made &t to the Kentucky Crafts Center.
What a place! Hope you are enjoying your quilted clothing.

Sincerely,
Amy E. Skillman

Director

enclosures



